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	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Ken Donohoo on behalf of the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS)

	E-mail Address
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	Company
	Oncor

	Phone Number
	214-743-6823

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Investor Owned Utility (IOU) 


	Comments


On April 16, 2009, the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) considered 4/14/09 OWG-QMWG-BSTF Comments, the 4/9/09 NDSWG Comments, and the NOGRR025 Workshop Spreadsheet.  The ROS voted to reassign item 6 of the NOGRR025 Workshop Spreadsheet to the QSE Managers Working Group (QMWG) as recommended by Network Data Support Working Group (NDSWG).  

It was noted that an effort to consolidate the spreadsheets is in progress and will be posted upon approval from working group leadership.  

At the request of ROS, ERCOT is in the process of coordinating a second NOGRR025 Workshop.  The purpose of the second workshop is to review and complete the NOGRR025 spreadsheet and to clarify the next steps.  Working groups are to complete spreadsheets by the May 14th ROS meeting.  
	Overall Market Benefit
	

	Overall Market Impact
	

	Consumer Impact
	


	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None.
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